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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 23/10/17 

 

Reception Class 97.5% 

Year 1   93.5% 

Year 2   95.7% 

Year 3   98.3% 

Year 4   95.7% 

Year 5   91.4% 

Year 6   95.3%  

 

Congratulations to Year 3 for the best 

attendance! 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Thursday 30th November at 3.30pm 

 

Once again we are asking for your support to 

make this fundraising event a success. We need 

your help with prizes for the stalls and would 

really appreciate donations for: 

 Bottle stall 

 Soft toy tombola 

 Cake stall 

 New Toy Tombola stall  

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2017 RAFFLE 

1st Prize £75.00 

2nd Prize £25.00 

+ Many more prizes 

 

Raffle tickets on sale in school from Thursday 

9th November – 20p per ticket. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

PARENTPAY 

 

We are no longer able to accept cash payments 

for dinner money. Please pay for your child’s 

dinner money via your ParentPay account.   

 

Those parents wishing to pay cash should contact 

the school office to request the option of paying 

via PayPoint. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office if you need assistance. Your support in 

using ParentPay will help the school enormously, 

thank you.  

 

www.parentpay.com  

MESSAGE FROM MRS NICHOLDS 

 

A big ‘THANK YOU’ to parents for the 

wonderful gifts, cards and good wishes.  

                                       

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER  

                                                            

If your child usual has a packed lunch and would 

like a traditional Christmas dinner please send 

£2.00 in a named envelope by FRIDAY 24th 

NOVEMBER.   

                                                            
 CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

On Friday 17th November, we will be holding a non-

uniform day to help raise funds for Children in 

Need – 50p donation. 

 
 

TRIM TRAIL 
 

We are delighted to have received National 

Lottery Funding to build our trim trail. Each class 

will have several timetabled slots to use this each 

week.  

For health and safety reasons - Please do not 

allow your children to use the trim trail before 

or after school.  
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